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Prayer Focus this week  

Church Family: Mitch & Angela Wilfley  

Conference Church: Hillside Community Church – Coquitlam, BC 

Missionaries:  Pregnancy Care Centre – Edomonton, AB 

       Cornerstone Christian Academy – Kingman, aB 
  

 

     

 
 

 

           

                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 Friday Nights @ Zion 7:00 - 10:00 pm 
  

Up-Coming Events 

Nursery/Toddler This week : Casey F./ Annie W. 

 (newborn to age 3) Next week : Pam R./Annie W.  
  

Children’s Church This week : Angela W./ Susan E./ Ellie W. 

(ages 4-12)  Next week : Andrea O./ Lisa Z./ Lillia E.  

  

Building Lockup This week : Clayton Fichtner  

                  Next week : Roy Eckert  

April 2  Adventure Club  

April 2  Prayer meeting @ 7 pm 

April 3  Ladies Bible Study @ 10:30 am       

April 5  Men’s Breakfast @ 8:30 am   

April 10 Elder Board Meeting @ 7 pm 

April 13 Additional Support Offering - Eckerts    

Today’s Message: 
  

The Love of  

Christ 
Eph 5 

  
 

Communion        Pastor Mitch Wilfley 

April 18 Good Friday - Communion Service @ 10:30 am   

April 20 Easter Continental Breakfast @ 9:30 am  

             Easter Service @ 10:30 am (NO Sunday School)  
 

NEW EMAIL ADDRESS NOTICE: We have changed  
the email address for the church office from 
zemc@xplornet.ca to office@zionchurch.ca 

Friday nights @ Zion 7 - 10 pm 

THANK YOU from the Romania Mission Team 2025 together with the 

Missions Committee for the way you have blessed us. In total to date  

we have received $25,177.34 for the Copsa Mica Youth & Children's 

Center project. This includes proceeds from the Dinner/Auction as well 

as private donations and the team member's portion of the flight costs. 

Thank you to all who donated items for the auction, who helped in  

preparation for the dinner/auction and to those who donated bottles 

and cans. Thank you also for your continued prayers as the team serves 

in Romania.  Pray that they will be blessed as they serve and that they 

will be a blessing to the Copsa Mica believers.  You can follow the 

team's progress through pictures and video clips posted on the church 

website. 

Please pray for Burk & Wanda Andree. Wanda is in the hospital. 
If you would like to help bless them, please leave a casserole in the 
freezer at church for Burk. Labeled with his name. (no allergies)                                                            
Thank you for your willingness to serve in this way.  

Volunteers Needed: We need more volunteers for children's 

church/nursery during our Sunday morning worship service. 

If you would like to volunteer, please contact Lena Wiebe.  


